

Ngunnawal Country 10 Yass Road Queanbeyan East NSW 2620 P 02 6297 2619

E <u>queanbeyae-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au</u> W <u>www.queanbeyae-p.schools.nsw.gov.au</u>

Principal: Danny Scott

7 June 2022

Athletics Carnival Postponed.

Dear Parents,

Due to the weather conditions and the closure of Wright Park, the scheduled athletics carnival will **not** be held on Wednesday 8 June.

We are currently working with the Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council to secure another date and will let our community know as soon as we get confirmation.

The P&C athletics carnival canteen orders will be held until our new Athletics Carnival date. Please pack a normal school lunch for those students who ordered one.

Thank you

Dannv Scott